WORLD WAR MEMORIAL

On February 2, 1920, a committee was appointed to consider the building of a permanent
Memorial for the citizens who served in the World War. In 1925 the town appropriated the sum
of $2,500 for the erection of this memorial, which was dedicated on Memorial Day, 1925. Erected
on the lawn south of the Damon Memorial building, the granite base that surrounds a forty-foot
steel flag staff contains tablets on all four sides that bear the names of the Holden men who
served in the World Wars and those who lost their lives therein.
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https://www.youtube.com/shorts/YPGku2wRT7A

